
From: Ethan Gillman <Ethan.Gillman@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 2:47 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Lunch Ethics Question 
 
Hi Steve,  
 
I hope you are doing well. Per our email chain below, the following City individuals attended a meeting 
at Gensler’s offices regarding Chicago Casino design and Gensler provided lunch.  
 
City attendees: 
Samir Mayekar 
Maurice Cox  
Melvin Wesley  
Noah Szafraniec  
Ethan Gillman  
Chip Hastings  
William Higgins 
Cynthia Roubik  
 
Let me know if you need any more information, thanks. 
 
Best,  
Ethan 
 
 
Ethan Gillman 
Project Manager | Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
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